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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Recruiting Focus; Shelbey Havens joins CASNR’s Student Success Center
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Shelbey Havens has been named the new college recruiter for CASNR, effective Jan. 1. Based in the Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center, she joins a group of professionals in the Dean's Office charged with recruiting and retaining the best students for the college. “I'm excited to recruit for such an outstanding college and university,” Havens said. She comes to CASNR from the Texas Tech Health Sciences Center.

COTTON RESEARCH
VIDEO: 'One of a kind' technology could change the way jeans are made
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Currently, fabric mills around the world are using millions of gallons of water to dye denim the deep blue color consumers want to wear. That process can now be done more efficiently thanks to research being done at Texas Tech. Using foam, a FBRI team has developed a way to successfully apply indigo dye to cotton yarns. The foam-based technology makes denim dyeing more cost-efficient. Click here for video.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

Dean’s Scholars Reception

Thursday, Feb. 22, 2018

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center
 Distinguished Alumni & 

           Outstanding Young Alumni Awards

           Monday, Feb. 26, 2018

           McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Spring Break
Saturday, March 10 to 
Sunday, March 18, 2018

CASNR Honors Banquet

Thursday, Apr. 19, 2018

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Spring Commencement
        Saturday, May 19, 2018
        United Supermarkets Arena


	

	
	South Texas is still recovering from Hurricane Harvey, one of the costliest hurricanes on record. Just two weeks later, Hurricane Irma hit Florida, and the two hurricanes caused more than $250 billion in damages combined. AAEC’s Darren Hudson estimates the two hurricanes caused roughly $500 million in losses for the agricultural industries in Texas and Florida, primarily due to property destruction and livestock and crop loss. >> more
Spring It On; Pullovers part of Student Success Center apparel line-up
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CASNR’s Agri-Techsan organization wants to remind you they are still selling the CASNR Pullover in two styles. The cost for the red or black (with horizontal stripe) unisex items, which feature a CASNR logo on the left chest, are $45 each. Proceeds benefit the Agri-Techsans; and cash, check and card are accepted. The undergraduate group assists with recruiting for and promoting CASNR and Texas Tech. 

Ecological modeler joins Texas Tech's Department of Plant and Soil Science
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Cade Coldren has been named an assistant professor of ecological modeling with Texas Tech's Department of Plant and Soil Science, effective Jan. 1. Coldren indicated that he is interested in the development of the next generation of the EDYS (Ecological Dynamics Simulation) model. EDYS has been very successful in simulating plant, water, and animal dynamics in a variety of ecosystems in the western United States.
On The Floor: CASNR congressional spring interns bound for Washington
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Four students from CASNR will be spending their spring semester working as interns in the nation's capital. They are Savanna Barksdale, a senior agricultural communications major from Bovina; Emily Fouts, a senior, agricultural communications major from Sagerton; Jacob Howle, a senior agricultural communications major from Idalou; and Trevor Kantunda, a senior natural resources management major from Arlington.

Bill Bennett, emeritus CASNR visionary and administrator, dies at 90
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William "Bill" Bennett, a longtime friend of Texas Tech and an outstanding member of the Department of Plant and Soil Science's emeritus faculty, passed away on Dec. 29 from a respiratory-related illness. "The term of a gentleman and a scholar best describes Dr. Bill Bennett," said CASNR Interim Dean Steven Fraze. "He will be missed, but never forgotten by those of us who knew him."

‘Between Earth & Sky-Climate Change on the Last Frontier’ has digital release
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"Between Earth and Sky-Climate Change on the Last Frontier," a ground-breaking film produced by a CASNR research administrator, has been released by digital rental/purchase services including iTunes, Amazon and Google Play. "Arctic soils play such an important role in global climate dynamics because of the carbon that's stored in those soils—it's an incredible amount," said CASNR’s David Weindorf.

PSS floral design exhibition takes cues from ‘The Passage’ woodcut, collage
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While it was cool and cloudy outdoors, there was a hint of spring in the Bayer Plant Science Building's light-filled atrium last month as a striking mix of flowers lifted the spirits of judges and visitors from across campus. Ten flower arrangements were featured as part of the final project for students in Tech's Department of Plant and Soil Science's 2310 Floral Design class. 

Shared Passion; Marah Walls named Agri-Techsan of the Month
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Marah Walls, a junior agricultural education major from Ingram, is CASNR’s December Agri-Techsan of the Month. Walls believes that there are many things to love about CASNR, but her favorite thing is the faculty and student relations. "Not only are professors teaching the classes, but having them as our advisors serves as a tremendous benefit when it comes to potential scholarships," she said.

Texas Tech fall commencement ceremonies feature CASNR students
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More than 2,700 Texas Tech students, including 150 from CASNR, received diplomas at commencement ceremonies in December at United Supermarkets Arena. During the event William Dodge, a plant and soil science major from Lubbock, represented CASNR as banner bearer. The highest-ranking fall graduates from CASNR were Dodge and Brooklyn Pettigrew, an animal science major from Columbia City, Indiana.

CASNR’s viticulture program plays vital role in state’s wine industry growth
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The High Plains of Texas will likely never be compared to places like Southern France when it comes to the subject of tourism. But there is one characteristic where those areas and the High Plains have something in common – their climate. Warm and dry springs and summers, similar moisture contents and nice, cool summer nights make good conditions for growing wine grapes.
Texas Alliance for Water Conservation’s Water College draws a crowd
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Connecting today's producers and crop consultants with the latest in irrigation technology and research was the focus of the Texas Alliance for Water Conservation's 4th Annual Water College this month at the Lubbock Memorial Civic Center. The program featured a series of informative talks, as well as display booths from irrigation supply companies, equipment dealers, farm credit businesses, and commodity groups.
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